
 Friday 5th December  

 

 

Follow us on Twitter—Brookhurst2330, download the app for Iphone and Android devices or visit the 

school’s website—www.brookhurstprimary.com  

17.12.14 Christmas lunch for children 

19.12.14 End of Autumn Term 

05.01.15 INSET DAY—school closed to pupils 

06.01.15 First day of Spring Term 

20.01.15 Year 1 to St John’s Museum 

26.01.15 Parents’ Forum 

16.02.15-

20.02.15 
Spring Half Term Holiday 

 

Year 1 Fire Safety 
Yesterday Year 1 had a visit from Red Watch who are 

based at Leamington Fire Station. The children were 

taught that there are different kinds of fire – some good 

and some dangerous!  

 

They watched a film about the danger of playing with 

matches and lighters. They learnt what to do if their 

clothes caught fire – Stop! Drop! Roll! They also found 

out how important smoke detectors are and how to 

crawl below the smoke to escape a fire. 

Smoke detectors are available from Warwickshire Fire 

Service and can save lives! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Absence—Text Line 
If your child is absent from school please 

text with name, class and    reason. 

07860 030361 

 

Can you guess who this 

is trying on a  

firefighter’s kit for size! 



 Friday 5th December  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Festive fun at the Christmas Fair! 
 

A massive thank you to everyone who supported this year’s BSA Christmas Fair! 

 

Together we raised over £2500 which will go towards supporting projects across the year to 

enhance our children’s school experience. 

 

Brookhurst families enjoyed raffles, tombolas, homemade cakes and a very magical Santa won-

derland—that would rival anything that Hamleys could create!! 

 

The school choir delighted their audience with a series of Christmas favourites and even they 

were left speechless when Elsa from “Frozen” joined them in their rendition of “Let it Go!” 

 

A magical day which could only have been made possible by an army of wonderful volun-

teers—parents, staff, sixth formers from Trinity school and even a local Scout troop! The very 

generous donations from local companies and parents, who all rallied to the cry for jam jars, 

bottles and books and ultimately from the attendance of so many parents, children and friends 

of Brookhurst school made it such a fantastic event! 

 

We looked forward to welcoming you to our next event and thank you again for your contin-

ued support. 

 

Merry Christmas from the BSA! 
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Brookhurst Band will be playing for parents and 

friends on  

 

Wednesday 17th December at 8:30 

 

Everybody welcome! 

 

Please can children be              

reminded that leather footballs 

are not allowed on the play-

ground. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please can we ask all parents to 

wait until the children have 

walked into school in the               

morning to avoid the crush on 

the path! 

 

Many thanks 

 


